



Part 1

PLAY

START

PLAY

1.



safari park

2.



territory

3.



attraction

4.



visitor

5.



habitat

6.

endangered
species

7.



branch

8.



popular

9.



huge

10.



destroy

11



wild

12



forest

13.



den

14.



powerful

15.

look
through

Read	Write	Read	Write
Destroy		Huge	
Visitor		Powerful	
Branch		Look through	
Safari park		Forest	
Wild		Habitat	
Endangered species		Territory	
Popular		Den	
Attraction		Attraction	



I. Look and read. Choose the correct words and write on the line.



visitor



attraction



forest



destroy



habitat

Example:

A small area of land that a lot of animals live in **habitat**

1. To break or damage something badly.

.....

3. They visits another place to relax, take photos, or discover new things.

.....

2. A place or thing that many people like to come and enjoy here.

.....

4. A big place with lots of trees, plants, birds, and animals.

.....



endangered
species



wild



safari park



territory



branch

1. Animals or plants that may disappear forever.

.....

3. These animal is living in nature, not kept by people.

.....

2. A place or area that someone or an animal thinks they have, and they want to protect it.

.....

4. A place where many wild animals live and people can visit in a car.

.....

5. A part of a tree that grows out from the trunk.

.....



Play

Tiger Territory

At San Diego Zoo Safari Park, you can see lots of amazing animals in beautiful natural surroundings. The Tiger Trail is a popular attraction for visitors who want to see Sumatran tigers: you can look through huge glass windows and watch the Sumatran tigers playing and enjoying their habitat. The safari park has lots of trees and plants for the tigers to hide in and it has lots of things for the tigers to do.

Tigers are beautiful, powerful animals. They can run fast, so they need lots of space. The Tiger Trail habitat is huge, so the tigers have lots of space to run. Tigers are very good at climbing trees, too. They like lying on branches because they can see a lot from the branches of tall trees. At the Tiger Trail, there are lots of rocks and tall trees for the tigers to climb.

You can look up through the glass and see a huge tiger looking down at you!

Tigers are members of the cat family. Cats usually hate water, but tigers love it! They are very good swimmers. At the Tiger Trail, there are pools for the tigers to play in. You can watch them playing and swimming in the water. When they are tired, they can relax in the long grass or in special dens.

Sumatran tigers are an endangered species. There are only about 400 Sumatran tigers left in the world. They live in forests in Sumatra, Indonesia. People are destroying the forests because they want the land for farming. As a result, many Sumatran tigers don't have a place to live. San Diego Zoo wants to protect Sumatran tigers in the safari park and in the wild. They want people to learn about tigers and try to help them.



5 Listen and read. 63

6 Write *T* (true) or *F* (false).

- 1 Tigers don't need a lot of space. _____
- 2 Tigers are good at climbing. _____
- 3 Tigers can't swim. _____
- 4 There are about 400 Sumatran tigers in the world. _____

Part 2

PARAGRAPH A

At San Diego Zoo Safari Park, you can see lots of amazing animals in beautiful natural surroundings. The Tiger Trail is a popular attraction for visitors who want to see Sumatran tigers: you can look through huge glass windows and watch the Sumatran tigers playing and enjoying their habitat. The safari park has lots of trees and plants or the tigers to hide in and it has lots of things for the tigers to do.



I. Read and answer the questions

1. Where can the visitors see Sumatran tigers?

- a) At San Diego Zoo Safari Park
- b) In a pet shop
- c) In a forest

3. Can visitors watch the tigers enjoying their habitat?

- a) Yes
- b) No

2. Why is the Tiger Trail popular?

- a) It has many restaurant
- b) People can watch tigers play
- c) Water

4. The tigers at the Tiger Trail don't have many trees to hide in.

- a) True
- b) False

5. What animals can visitors see at the Tiger Trail?

→

6. What are the Sumatran tigers doing with their habitat?

→

PARAGRAPH B

Tigers are beautiful, powerful animals. They can run fast, so they need lots of space. The Tiger Trail habitat is huge, so the tigers have lots of space to run. Tigers are very good at climbing trees, too. They like lying on branches because they can see a lot from the branches of tall trees. At the Tiger Trail, there are lots of rocks and tall trees for the tigers to climb..



Part 2 PARAGRAPH B

I. Read and answer the questions

1. What do the tigers need?

- a) Only water
- b) A dark room
- c) A lot of space

3. Do tigers at the Tiger Trail have rocks and tall trees?

- a) Yes
- b) No

5. Where do tigers like to lie?

→

6. What can the tigers do very well?

→

2. Why do the tiger like lying on branches?

- a) They want to stay warm
- b) They can see far from there
- c) They want to sleep

4. Tigers are not good at climbing trees.

- a) True
- b) False

PARAGRAPH C

You can look up through the glass and see a huge tiger looking down at you! Tigers are members of the cat family. Cats usually hate water, but tigers love it! They are very good swimmers. At the Tiger Trail, there are pools for the tigers to play in. You can watch them playing and swimming in the water.

When they are tired, they can relax in the long grass or in special dens.



1. What can visitors see through the glass?

- a) A huge tiger
- b) A monkey
- c) A robot

2. What do the tigers like?

- a) Snowstorms
- b) Loud music
- c) Water

Part 2 PARAGRAPH C

3. Are tiger members of the cat family?

a) Yes

b) No

4. Tigers can not swim at the Tiger Trail.

a) True

b) False

5. Where do the tigers relax when they are tired?

→

6. What can visitors look through to see a tiger?

→

PARAGRAPH D

Sumatran tigers are an endangered species. There are only about 400 Sumatran tigers left in the world. They live in forests in Sumatra, Indonesia.

People are destroying the forests because they want the land for farming. As a result, many Sumatran tigers don't have a place to live.

San Diego Zoo wants to protect Sumatran tigers in the Safari Park and in the wild.

They want people to learn about the tigers and try to help them.



1. How many Sumatran tigers are left?

a) 1000

b) About 4000

c) About 400

3. Does the San Diego Zoo try to protect the tigers?

a) Yes

b) No

5. Where do Sumantra tigers live?

→

6. Do the zoo want to protect Sumantra tigers?

→

2. Why are the forests being destroyed?

a) For building zoos

b) For farming

c) For making clothes

4. Sumatran tigers have many safe places to live.

a) True

b) False